Everald “Gally” Cummings, HBM; CMTT:
I wish to clarify that while I have been having discussions with the President on my involvement in national football no FINAL decisions have been made. In fact Mr Tim Kee indicated that we would meet on his return from Zurich on Friday and that meeting has not yet taken place. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have already indicated to Mr Tim Kee that my services are not free.
He is fully aware of positions in which I indicated I could serve to bring national football back to the standards we have seen in the past.
Based on the performances I have seen and the most recent remuneration of over $300,000 per month paid to 73 year old Pfister who could not get past Guyana in the World Cup preliminaries, it is disturbing that such a suggestion could be made for the public's consumption.
It is time to stop treating our nationals who have made outstanding contribution to national development with such discourtesy while foreigners are treated with courtesy and full respect.

